
 

 

 
Ref : Secy/NSE/D144                                                    6th December 2023 
 
The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Intimation of Restart after Plant Shut Down – Regulation 30 of SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

 
Ref :  Our letter Secy/NSE/D144 dated 29th November 2023 and 4th December 

2023. 
---------- 

 
In our letter dated 4th December 2023 (acknowledgement enclosed) we had informed 
that the Company’s Plants at Tuticorin after completion of Ammonia Plant maintenance 
were restarted and resumed production at 5:25 A.M. on Sunday, the 3rd December 2023. 
For the reasons mentioned therein the intimation was made without affixing the Digital 
Signature Certificate (DSC). 
 
In continuation we now submit the intimation duly affixing the DSC. 
 
We request you kindly to take on record the disclosure. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Southern Petrochemical 
 Industries Corporation Ltd. 
 
 

 
M B Ganesh 
Secretary 

 

 
The Government of Tamil Nadu had declared 4th and 5th December 2023 as holidays 
in view of the MICHAUNG - Cyclone storm threat. Considering the safety of our 
employees the Company had declared holidays. 
 
As the DSC being available in the Office we were unable to access the same. On 
resuming office today, we are submitting the DSC affixed intimation.  
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